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Gary Campbell named PDQ’s new general
manager
OPW have announced Gary Campbell as the new General Manager for its PDQ Vehicle
Wash Systems business.

Prior to joining PDQ, Campbell was Dover’s Vice President of Integration for global mergers and
acquisitions. Before embarking on his career with Dover, Campbell held a variety of roles at GE
Capital, United Technologies, and Deloitte.

“OPW’s objective is to continue to grow the PDQ business, and Gary’s extensive background in
strategy and business development makes him a great fit to lead the PDQ team,” said Kevin Long,
President of OPW.

“I’m excited to be joining PDQ,” Campbell said. “It’s a great business with a proud history of bringing
to market innovative solutions for the vehicle wash industry.”

PDQ Manufacturing is a manufacturer of vehicle wash systems. 
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